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The Giant Metrewave Radio Telescope (GMRT), located near Pune, India, is a
major international facility at low frequencies.  The GMRT works in five
discrete bands in the frequency range of 130 MHz to 1450 MHz, with a maximum
instantaneous bandwidth of 32 MHz.  Consisting of 30 fully steerable antennas
of 45 metre diameter each that are located in an area of ~ 25 km in extant, it
can be used as an aperture-synthesis array for imaging, as well as a phased
array to study compact radio sources such as pulsars.  

The GMRT was conceived in 1984 by the Radio Astronomy group of the Tata 
Institute of Fundamental Research, under the leadership of Govind Swarup, and 
was built during the 1990s. The GMRT was a natural culmination of the work
done by the group that built the Ooty Radio Telescope during 1960s, followed
by the Ooty Synthesis Radio Telescope during 1970s, and led to a global
renaissance in the field of low frequency radio astronomy.  The GMRT pioneered
several unique and innovative ideas and techniques such as the light weight
"SMART" mechanical design of the antennas and the use of optical fibre for
long  distance  transmission  of  signals.   In  the  15  years  since  its
commissioning in 2001, the GMRT has produced many new exciting results in
diverse  areas  of  astrophysics.  It  is  heavily  used  by  the  international
community, and has a over subscription factor of 2.5. 

Currently, the GMRT is undergoing a major upgrade in order to achieve near 
continous coverage from 120 MHz to 1450 MHz, that will improve its senstivity 
by a factor of upto three and make it a much more versatile instrument,
keeping it in the forefront of the global scenario in low frequency radio
astronomy.  

This talk will trace the history and genesis of the GMRT, highlight its 
accomplishments, and briefly outline the future prospects.

                       -------------------------------


		2017-01-30T11:58:37-0500
	Preflight Ticket Signature




